
 
 
 

Otero County Health Department 
is looking for one applicant for the position of 

Peer Recovery Support Specialist Trainee 
 

• This is a grant-funded, full-time training position anticipated to last 
approximately 3 months to 1 year, dependent on continued grant 
funding. 

• Successful applicants will receive on-the-job training to prepare them to 
enter the mental/behavioral health workforce, upon completion. 

• The PRSS will support the response to the Opioid Use 
Disorder/Substance Use Disorder crisis. 

• The PRSS will bring a high level of value from personal, lived experience 
to engage, advocate, and link clients to formal/informal activities, 
services, and/or support within the community that promote wellness 
and safety. 

• Positions include a benefits package and flexible work scheduling. 
• Annual base salary of $41,521.00. 
•  For a complete job description and application, please visit the Colorado 

Workforce Center at 308 Santa Fe Ave., La Junta, or go to 
oterocounty.colorado.gov and navigate to the employment tab on the 
main menu. 

• All applications will be processed through the Colorado Workforce Center. 
• For further questions, contact Otero County Health Department 

Director Rick Ritter at 719-383-3045. 
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